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DECEMBER 2002 NEWSLETTER
THE ASSOCIATION OF ENERGY ENGINEERS - NEW ENGLAND CHAPTERNEW ENGLAND

JOINT ASHRAE 
AND AEE MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

MASSACHUSETTS ENERGY CODE UPDATE

This month is our annual joint meeting of the local Chapters of ASHRAE
and AEE.  This provides an opportunity for networking with an expanded

group of our associates in this industry.  Our speaker for
this special event is Tom Riley, Code Development
Manager for the Massachusetts Board of Building
Regulations and Standards commonly referred to as
the BBRS. Despite the pressures created by the
State's current fiscal concerns, Tom and his staff
continue to work to improve and advance the
Building Codes for Massachusetts. 

His presentation will focus on commercial energy codes.  New
codes came into effect just over a year ago and have been revised as
recently as May 16th of this year, yet the code development process
continues.   There will be an overview of how the codes are created and
modified as well as an update on where we stand in the code review cycle
for continuing changes.  Massachusetts has committed to adopting the
new International Building Codes set including the Building Code, the
Mechanical Code and the Residential Code.  Tom will discuss both how
that is being implemented and how it will impact us.  Plan to join us for
what is sure to be an interesting and informative evening.  
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NEW ENGLAND

OFFICERS AND BOARD
OF DIRECTORS

President:
Kathy Laushway Stanley
Select Energy
800-789-2213 x365
stanlka@selectenergy.com

Treasurer:
Arthur Orenberg 
A. Orenberg Associates
781-862-1771
arthur1771@aol.com

Secretary:
Robert A. Di Giandomenico
NSTAR Electric & Gas Corp.
781-441-3847
robert_digiandomenico@nstaronline.com

Vice President:
Joe Hall 
National Grid
508-482-1238
joseph.hall@us.ngrid.com

Newsletter Editor:
Fran Boucher
(Past President)
National Grid
508-421-7299
francis.boucher@us.ngrid.com

President, AEE-National
Richard J. Costello 
(Past President)
Siemens Building Technologies
781-575-1900 x8310
richard.costello@sbt.siemens.com

Past President:
John Bycina
BCM Controls
716-681-6886
JOHN.BYCINA@US.BELIMO.com

Board Members:
Dave MacIntosh
(Past President)
Alliant Energy IS
978-441-0090 x289
dmacintosh@alliantenergyisco.com

Stephen M. Di Giacomo
(Past President)
EMA, Inc.
617-242-0144
smd@energymgtassoc.com

Andrew Coffin
Alliant Energy IS
978-441-0090 x224
ascoffin@alliantenergyisco.com

www.aeenewengland.org
c/o A. Orenberg Assoc.

92 Cedar Street
Lexington, MA 02421

NEWSLETTER IMPROVEMENTS

This month we are launching changes to the newsletter designed to make
the content even more valuable to you each month.  We are adding three
new sections, Upcoming Events, Member News and Chapter Sponsor
News.  Upcoming Events information will include local events that are
either offered free of charge or are sponsored by non-profit and govern-
ment organizations.  The new section titled "Member News" is set aside
for local AEE members to post information about career changes as well
as personal milestones including marriages, births and obituaries.  

You are invited to send information directly to the Newsletter Editor, via
e-mail, at any time. 

LOCAL ORGANIZATION NOTICES

Our Nov 6 meeting, Chapter Sponsor Night was a very big success with
a great turnout.  We were able to meet many of our sponsors and see what
products and services are out there to help our members be even more
successful.  We also welcomed several new sponsors to our organization.
Overall, it was a great night.  We also presented our scholarship recipients
with their awards and were able to meet them as well.  Take a look at the
photo gallery on the website when you have a chance.  Once again, thank
you all very much!  It's your generosity that makes us happen!

I hope you have a chance to check out our website soon.  We continue to
make changes to increase its value to our members.  We have added a web
links section that will guide you to many non-profit and educational sites
that are very helpful and informative to the energy professional.  If there
is a link that you think should be added, please pass it along.

I look forward to seeing all of you in December at our joint meeting with
ASHRAE.  The topic will be the Massachusetts State Energy Code and we
will definitely enjoy seeing all of our friends with ASHRAE again.

See you all in Decemeber.

Kathy

Kathy Stanley

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
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A & M Compressed 
Air Products
John Normandin
President
401-769-2012

ABB Energy Capital
Marcia O’Carroll
Vice President of Marketing
617-574-1130

AGF DIRECT
Gas Sales & Servicing
Roland LaPierre
Vice President Sales
603-668-9628

Air Industries, Inc.
Stephen Nicholas, Consultant
800-648-8363

Alliant Energy IS - Cogenex
Dave MacIntosh 
Senior Project Manager
978-441-0090

AMERESCO, Inc.
Kevin Sullivan, Director
508-661-2228

American Electrical Testing
George Estano
Sales Engineer
781-821-0121

Andover Controls Corp.
Frank Urro
N.E. Regional Manager
978-470-0555 ext.116

Applied Resources
Alton J. Frabetti
President
781-391-1202

2001 AEE N.E. 
CHAPTER SPONSORS

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 4TH MEETING

Topic: Massachusetts Building Code See page 1

4:30 BOARD MEETING

5:30 REGISTRATION AND NETWORKING

6:30 DINNER AND PRESENTATION

SPACE LIMITED - RESERVATIONS REQUIRED

CALL THE RESERVATION LINE TODAY: 
781-446-0125
OR EMAIL RESERVATION TO: 
arthur1771@aol.com

$40 PER PERSON;  $15 PER STUDENT WITH ID
SPECIAL RATE: JOINT ASHRAE AND AEE
DECEMBER MEETING $35.

CHAPTER SPONSOR NEWS

This new section of the newsletter has been set aside for corporate
sponsors to make brief announcement about new management, mergers,
acquisitions, new product lines, new office locations and similar changes
related to their organization. Content will be newsworthy rather than
promotional.  Please send notices for posting to the Newsletter Editor via
e-mail.

Dan Gould (Past President)
Synergy Investment
508-366-0200
dgould@synergyinv.com

Joseph L. Mellusi
978-823-1139

Hal Meyer (Past President)
AMERESCO
508-661-2232
hmeyer@ameresco.com

Kevin Sullivan
AMERESCO
508-661-2228
kas@ameresco.com

UPCOMING EVENTS

Date Event Contact
December 4, 2002 AEE Chapter meeting arthur1771@aol.com 
January 8, 2003 AEE Chapter meeting arthur1771@aol.com 
February 5, 2002 AEE Chapter meeting arthur1771@aol.com

MEMBER NEWS

Members are invited to submit announcements on recent career changes,
promotions, retirements etc. Please send notices to the Newsletter Editor.

DOUBLETREE GUEST SUITES HOTEL
EXIT 27B OFF ROUTE 128 (I-95), WALTHAM, MA
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Bay State Gas
Derek Buchler
C&I DSM Program Manager
508-836-7344

BCM Controls Corporation
John Bycina
Account Manager
781-933-8878

Belimo Aircontrols
Fred Ferrara
District Sales Manager
800-543-9038

Boston Gas
David P. Clark
Group Leader Key Accounts
617-723-5512

Boston College
Roger Goode
Director of Facilities Services
617-552-0313

A. W Chesterton Co.
Patrick Moran, Sealing/ Pump
Repair Specialist
800-225-4497

Chomerics
William Standley 
Facilities Manager
781-939-4274

Conservation Solutions Corp.
Dan Cook, President
978-266-1900

Crowley Associates
Tom Crowley, President
508-559-7399

DesignLightsTM Consortium
Sarah Dagher
Program Manager
978-974-9475

Dural International
James A. Durkey, President
978-392-7900

Eagle Electric Supply Co.
Ed Skeffington
Account Manager
791-302-2232

Energy Machinery
Tom Sullivan
Engineer
781-871-6220

E-Smart Systems, Inc.
Don Fleck
President
401-272-8444

Exelon Energy
Patricia Blasioli
General Manager, 
Exelon Energy, N.E.
617-573-5074

FMC Technologies
Brian Crafts
President
978-256-6213

Full Circle
Bill Sanchez, Director 
of Business Development
631-893-2948

Honeywell DMC 
Services, Inc.
Bruce Teal
Regional Director
508-238-1194 x306

IR Energy Systems
Julie-Lynn Belon
Promotions Marketing
603-430-7040

Johnson Controls, Inc.
Robert J. Steele
Area Sales Manager
781-224-5230

Kraft Power Corp.
David Barstow
Sales Manager, 
Stationary Power
781-938-9100

Mechanical Marketing
Bob Handschiegl
Manufacturers Representative
617-720-0889

Metromedia Energy
Northeast
Jim Donnelly
Director, Sales & Business
Development
508-599-7121

National Grid
Fran Boucher
Senior Energy Engineer
508-421-7299

New England Window
Systems
Russell S. Hadaya
President
617-269-6397

Northern Research 
& Engineering Corp.
Jim Kesseli
Energy Systems 
Business Unit Manager
781-939-8116

NSTAR 
Gas & Electric Corp.
Robert A. DiGiandomenico
Account Executive
781-441-3847

OSRAM Sylvania
Paula Ziegenbein, 
Commercial Engineer
978-750-2437

Partners Healthcare
Systems
Anand K. Seth P.E., 
C.E.M. C.P.E.
Director, Utilities &
Engineering
617-726-2424

Providence Energy Services
James M. Grasso
Product Development
401-752-6516

RES Engineering
John Abraham, President
978-562-3538

R.G. Vanderweil 
Engineers, Inc.
Charlie Kalasinsky
Corporate Engineer
617-423-7423

Select Energy
William Leahy, Manager
Technical Support Service 
800-789-2213 x311

Select Energy Services, Inc.
Jim Redden, President
508-653-0456

Siemens Bldg. Technologies
Richard Costello
Manager Energy
Consulting Services
781-575-1900 x8310

NEW ENGLAND

Designed by 

Synergy
Daniel R. Gould
President
508-366-0200

Tecogen
Jeffrey Glick
Manager
781-622-1400

Teletrol Systems
Amy Phillips
Technical Service Engineer
603-645-6061

Trane-New England
Kurt Svetaka
Sales Engineer
781-938-9700 x129

Trigen-Boston Energy
Corp.
Ronald Burke
Business Development
Manager
617-482-8080 x 329

The Watt Stopper, Inc.
Donald Munroe 
Regional Sales Manager
508-336-3399

George T. Wilkinson
Alan Bishop
Vice President of Sales
781-335-2622

Vestar
Lou Ronsivalli
NE Regional Manager
603-589-8018

Xenergy 
Jeffrey Bishop
Energy Services
781-273-5700


